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Media Center Website

If you haven’t had a chance to explore the media center website, please take a minute to do so. You can access it on the link on the SCHS website or directly by going to www.SpruceCreekMedia.weebly.com. I would love to hear from you if you can think of any resources or information that would be helpful to have linked for your classes! There is also a link on there with teacher resources. The media center site is constantly being updated, so be sure to check back regularly. 
Safari Montage Update

If you haven’t checked out Safari Montage lately, now is the time to do so! The district has greatly expanded our subscription to include thousands of new resources! There really is something for everyone. I have placed a quick start drive on the I-Drive for those of you who haven’t accessed Safari Montage in awhile. If you need more one-on-one help, please stop by and see me in the media center or e-mail me what you need help with and I can create a quick playlist for you. One quick tip for those of you who may have trouble logging in- erasing your stored passwords in Internet Explorer will clear up a lot of problems. Simply right click on the Internet Explorer icon on your desktop and choose “delete” under “Browsing History.” Be forewarned that this will delete saved passwords for ALL sites you have visited. 

Class Websites

Are you interested in creating a website for your class? Edmodo is a great option, but if you are looking for a more traditional website you may want to try www.weebly.com. It is free and VERY easy to use. Check out the media center website- it was created on weebly! Feel free to stop by and see me in the media center if you need any help. 

Grammerly for Blackboard

Are you interested in being able to upload digital files of student work into a program that will evaluate student writing and provide feedback? Check out the information on http://www.grammarly.com/edu/Blackboard/Instructor-Guide/ and e-mail me if you are interested in being a part of a test group for our school. Keep in mind that you will need to upload the student work, this program is part of Blackboard, but the district is not providing individual student logins that would allow student access to Grammerly. 

ScanStation/ Achievement Series

Some teachers were not aware that you can send your scantrons to the copy center to print. You can also have the scanstation software pushed to your teacher computer (put in an MIS Tech Request- just look for the life preserver on the VCS website) so that you can print from your teacher station even if you can’t scan in the answer sheets without being hooked up to a brother printer. 

Media Release/ Internet Access/ PG-13 Movie Forms

Before the end of the week there will be a file on the I-Drive with the names of students who still have not turned in a yellow media release form. We will also be sending lists to 2nd period teachers so that you can remind individual students to bring forms back. Thank you for your help! 

Things You Can Request from MIS Technology Services

Just be aware that it is not always a fast process. Be patient, especially at the beginning of the year. 

· AV wires/ audio wires/ network cables- basically any cable you may need. Be sure to specify a length.
· Batteries for remote controls (projectors, DVD players, etc.)
· Bulb replacement for projectors
· A replacement wireless mouse for a teacher laptop
· A replacement DVD player in your classroom if something happens to the one you have
· Screen installation/ repair
What’s Happening in Your Media Center

· We currently have 14,565 books available in the SCHS media center. We are working on filling in the gaps in our fiction collection and our professional development library. I will send out a list of our new books when they arrive. We will also be expanding our nonfiction in the areas of computer science, college preparation and engine technology in the coming months. If you have specific suggestions or needs, please let me know. I have currently fielded approximately 30 student requests. 

· In our first 2 weeks of school, the SCHS media center checked out 468 books!

· The most frequently searched for books were Planet of the Apes and The Book of Big Words. 

· We have had over 200 students visit the media center on passes and over 1500 visit with their classes in the first 2 weeks of school. 

· On a typical morning we serve approximately 50-75 students before school. During a typical lunch period, we serve approximately 150-200 students. On a typical afternoon, we serve between 20-30 students. On average, we have 250 students using the media center each day during their free time. 

· Check out the updated display in the front entrance- “Hawks in Flight.” We are displaying all of the SCHS yearbooks in a chronological timeline.

· We have laminated over 1,000 feet of posters and materials for teachers and staff members at the start of the school year! Please keep in mind that we provide this service for materials that are meant to be displayed for several years. It costs us $.20 per foot of lamination, so try to be judicious in what you ask us to laminate. Lamination is done on Tuesdays and Thursdays- simply leave your materials in the media production room and come back to pick it up. 

· The media center as acquired an LED lighted “SC” for our front entrance to enhance school pride. This sign was donated by Labosco’s Inc. 

· We have acquired a new media cart to simplify teaching for those of you using the media center lab as a classroom. 

· We have created an individual computer work area next to the circulation desk so that students who are in virtual school or who are on a pass from a class can access computers without disrupting a teacher’s class who is in the media center. 

· Our use of classical music playing in the background has been widely praised by students and teachers as being a welcome addition to the media center.

Thank you for your continued support of our program. Please let us know how we can support you! 

Have a great day! 

Samantha Murray

Spruce Creek High School

Media Specialist

National Board Certified Teacher
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